

News From

Shop Local - Now More Than Ever

Main Street Clinton is proud to represent the amazing retail, restaurant, and service businesses that make up the Olde Towne and Boulevard historic districts. Throughout this unprecedented year, many of these businesses have adapted their practices and services to accommodate their customers. Restaurants and retailers have offered curbside delivery and pick-up, and service businesses have offered video meetings with their clients. Business owners and employees have diligently sanitized door handles, bathrooms, and more to ensure that their customers can visit their business safely. Let's show our appreciation for what they bring to our community by supporting them, especially as we enter the holiday season. Now more than ever, it is essential to shop local and shop small. Because of the global pandemic, thousands of small businesses around the country have permanently closed their doors. Let's make sure our Main Street businesses are here to stay!

Get Involved with Main Street Clinton

It is only with the help of our many volunteers that Main Street Clinton is able to host so many fun events each year! Whatever your interests, talents, or commitment abilities, Main Street has a place for you to serve your community. If you're looking for fun, simple ways to get more involved with Main Street, sign up to be a volunteer! Assist with events, clean-up days, decorating for holidays, and more. To receive volunteer requests throughout the year, visit mainstreetclintonms.com/volunteer. Want to get even more involved? Anyone can join a committee! Help with planning events, fundraising, developing marketing strategies, and more. To sign up to be on a committee, visit mainstreetclintonms.com/committees.

Main Street Clinton Adapts

This year, Main Street Clinton has worked hard to adapt to the changes brought on by the pandemic. Even though some events had to be cancelled earlier in the year, we have implemented some changes in our fall and winter events that will make them safer for all, as well as in compliance with state mandates. Olde Towne After Dark Trivia, for example, has been moved outdoors to Jefferson Street. Teams are able to socially distance at their own tables, but still participate in the fun and order food and beverages from 303 Jefferson and The Bank by Pizza Shack. In the summer of 2020, we were thankful that we were able to host our weekly summer Fresh at Five Farmers Market. Vendors' booths were spaced farther apart, hand sanitizing stations were available throughout the market area, and customers were encouraged to shop quickly and interact briefly. As we look toward 2021, we are hopeful and already making plans for how to adapt our events to make them both fun and safe for everyone.



BECOME A MAIN STREET CLINTON SUPPORTER TODAY! VISIT:

all The

www.mainstreetclintonms.com/supporter